
 

 

 
 

CHANCELLOR'S ADVISORY COUNCIL 
 Meeting Summary 

August 5, 2016 
(Note:  No physical meeting was held. An electronic vote was conducted on the statement of commitment 

referenced herein.) 
 

I. Approval of Statement of Commitment for League for Innovation in the 
Community College Reaffirmation Report 
 
On July 25, 2016, a proposed Statement of Commitment to the League for Innovation in 
the Community College was distributed to the Chancellor’s Advisory Council by email 
for review. The email message that accompanied the statement asked that the council 
approve the proposed statement electronically in order to meet the timeline for 
completion of the reaffirmation self-study report for League membership. Council 
members were asked to identify any concerns requiring further discussions by August 5, 
2016. 
 
As no objections were received by the deadline, the statement was approved by 
consensus. 


